
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 
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May 5, 2023 

 

Thank You 

PTA and Foundation planned a wonderfully delicious lunch for all our staff on May 5. We enjoyed 
Paradise Grill and were able to eat all together as one Keheley team! BIG thank you to our amazing 
parents who volunteered their time to help in classrooms so teachers could enjoy the special lunch. 

Our Keheley community is AMAZING!  
 

EOG Testing Makeups  

If your child missed a day of EOG testing, makeups will be on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday at 
8am next week. 

 

Kindergarten Registration  

Registration for kindergarten is open! Register your rising kindergarteners early, so you can 
participate in our upcoming activities for fully enrolled future Comets in May and July! Please help us 

spread the word. Share with your friends and neighbors! Kindergarten Orientation is Wednesday, 
May17 for parent and rising kindergarten students. 

https://parentportal.cobbk12.org/OnlineReg/Login/PreLogin.aspx 
 

Foundation Needs 

Our wonderful Foundation is looking for Board members for next year. President or Co and Vice 
President or Co. Please email KeheleyFoundation@gmail.com if you are interested or would like 

more information!  
 

 

 

Reminders 
May 16 – 5th grade Talent Show 5pm 
May 17 – New Kindergarten Orientation 8am  
May 19 – 5th grade Awards Ceremony 8am 
May 19 – High School Senior Walk 1:30pm 
May 22-24 – Early Release 
May 24 – Last day of school 
 
 

 

 

Did you Know… 
Our café has continually received a 100% on their 
health report since manager, Heather Broadaway, 
joined our team?! Congratulations to our café team 

for their hard work and dedication!  

https://parentportal.cobbk12.org/OnlineReg/Login/PreLogin.aspx
mailto:KeheleyFoundation@gmail.com


 

Senior Walk 

Do you know a high school graduate that went to Keheley? If so, pass this along. Our Senior Walk will 
be Friday, May 19. See the invitation below for all the details!  

 

Fall Comet Clubs  

We will have Comet Clubs again this fall for all kindergarten through 5th grade students! Look for 
more detailed information in May.  
 

Closed Campus 

Keheley is closed campus during and after school hours of 7:00am until 6:00pm, Monday through 
Friday. This is in compliance with Cobb Co. Ord. Sec 88027.(c) and 86-28.(a).  Our students are 

outside often, and the presences of unknown community members makes them uncomfortable. 
Their safety and security are our number one concern. Thank you for understanding and not utilizing 

the campus for exercise or dog walking from 7am-6pm, Monday through Friday. 
 
 

Feel Good Friday 
 

Mrs. Roop Chatha, First Grade Teacher 
 

 

 

 


